
Dear Supporters of St. Stephen School,​
​
On May 9th, St. Stephen School students will lace up their sneakers to raise money 
during our Color Fun Run. We rely on events like this one to benefit our teachers and 
students in the classroom. Because they work and learn here every day, we all see 
firsthand the difference your generosity makes! ​
​
This year, funds raised will go towards restorative projects (inside & outside!) and 
classroom and technology upgrades! ​
​
Our students always look forward to this special day, and appreciate the support of their 
families, friends, and neighbors. ​
​
​
Please complete this form and return it with your donation to St. Stephen School​
 ​
Student Name: ___________________________ Grade: ________ ​
​
Sponsor Name: _________________________________________ ​
​
Street Address: _________________________________________ ​
​
City:  __________________ State: _________ Zip: _____________  ​
​
I am enclosing a donation  of: ____ $100 ____ $50 ____$25 ____ Other​
​
Check Number: _____________________________________ ​
​
​
Please make your check payable to St. Stephen School and mail it to 8028 Bradshaw Rd., 
Kingsville, MD 21087. Contact Mary McKernan with any questions at mmckernan@ssschool.org 
or (410) 592-7617.​
​
​
​
​
​
​
This organization is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. Your donation is tax-deductible. Federal Tax ID 
#52-1070388. 


